CLERKS REPORT 13/12/23

Advertising revenue

There are still 3 outstanding invoices for the advertising revenue, Joanne's Cleaning Service, First Choice Catering and FTL Electrical. I have emailed Liz about this as I feel it is unfair if they have not paid but are still appearing in the Newsletter.

Since sending out the advertising revenue invoices for December, I have heard that three of the companies do not wish to continue with an advert. One is from Jane Harvey-Davies and the others are R & M Pond Services Ltd and East Green Energy. This is a decrease of income by £250.

Liz has said she will send out a note to some of the local businesses to see if she can gather any more interest.

Emails

An email was received from a forthcoming resident of the new Badger Homes estate on the Main Road. They were concerned about the possibility of development on the neighbouring fields. I passed this email onto the Planning Department at ESC, who responded quite quickly.

Draft Budget

Please note that the draft budget that appears on the website for consideration at the meeting is version 2, I have updated it by placing the financial information from the end of November, this may assist with the amount of funding left in each pot this financial year.

Annual Leave

Please note that I will be on Annual Leave from Thursday 21st December through to Tuesday 2nd January.

Thank you for all your support this year. I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and best wishes for 2024.